
 

 

 

 

 

Calling all children turning 4 this year, born in 2020! 

We would like to invite you to our Kindergarten Open 

House: 

 

Thursday February 8th from 9am - 6pm 

 

Please share this with any families that are looking at schools 

in the area! 

Registrations can be started anytime online at: 

https://niagaracatholic.ca/registration/elementary/  

 

Thank you, 

The St. George Team 

https://niagaracatholic.ca/registration/elementary/

